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Monday 5th February 2024  
   
Dear Parent/Carer,  
   
This half term, the children in Year 6 have been reading the novel ‘Holes’. As part of this work, we intend to 
watch the film on Friday 16th February so the children are aware of key characters and the main storyline. 
The film we intend to watch has a PG rating and has been viewed by staff as suitable for children to watch.  
Should you have any queries or objections to your child viewing this film then please speak to your child’s 
class teacher.  
   
Thank you for your continued support,  
   
Mr Garside and Mr Jacques  
Year 6 Class Teachers  
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Date: 2nd February 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

4KF Local Area Walk 
Thursday 8th February 2024 

 
In Geography, we are working on our map skills using Ordnance Survey and local area maps. 
 
As part of our learning, we will be walking round the local area during the afternoon of Thursday 8th        
February. 
 
We will be looking at different landmarks and how these are represented on maps. 
 
Please could you ensure your child is wearing comfortable footwear and a sensible coat. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Year 4 Staff 
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